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NIGHTCLUB AT NEW HORIZONS was a huge hit! Our dining room was 

transformed into a cabaret setting with live music, cocktails, hors d’oeuvres, and 

dancing. Pictured below enjoying the music of 

Joey-B-Bop are  (left to right) dancers Ann 

Awiszus and Peter Gailis, Pinky Samoiloff 

and Pat DeVasto, and Roseann Concannon 

with Charlie Gazzara.  

MEMORIAL DAY REMEMBRANCE: 
Thank you to all residents and family 
members who joined us for our annual 
Resident Memorial Service on May 16. 
Nearly 100 people came together to 
remember and celebrate the lives of former 
residents who profoundly touched our 
community. Reverend Glenn Mortimer 
(back row, left), accompanied by interfaith 
hospice choir Sounds of Grace, led this 
poignant service to recognize and honor 
the strong bonds we share as members of 
the extended New Horizons family.   

NEW RESIDENT: Joe Keating, Suite 430, although born in Cambridge, is a life-long 
Winchester resident. Joe’s entire 39-year-career in the banking industry was with 
Cambridge Trust in Harvard Square. Back in Winchester, he was quite active with 
Winchester Youth Hockey, Babe Ruth, and Little League. In addition to being an avid fan 
of professional teams, he still enjoys attending high school sporting events. For the past 10 
years, Joe has been a member of the Winchester High School Hall of Fame committee.     

 

NEW STAFF: Luckner Jean Baptiste  joined our kitchen crew. 
 

We extend a warm welcome to Joe and Luckner. 



Residents recently enjoyed a visit to the 

impressive Edward M. Kennedy Institute for the 

U.S. Senate, located at Columbia Point in Boston.  

Pictured is NHC employee and Institute volunteer 

Phil Ferraguto with Sam D’Agostino, Anne 

Restivo, Jane & Malcolm Robinson, Phyllis 

Martin, Sue Porter, Barbara Slattery, staff 

member Linda Champa, and Maria Alves.  
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A father is neither an anchor to 
hold us back, nor a sail to take 

us there, but a guiding light 
whose love shows us the way.   

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

Mark Your Calendar 

June 14 Flag Day 
June 16 Father’s Day 
June 21 First day of summer 
June 26 Resident Cookout 

EVENTS SCRAPBOOK: Residents Jane 
Robinson, Carolyn Sullivan, Maureen Noble, 
Myrt Peary, Rita Reagan, Barbara Slattery, 
and Charlotte O’Neil thoroughly enjoyed the 
kitchen tour led by Executive Chef Rick Greene. 

Congratulations to 
our 2019 high 

school graduates:  

Will Carpenter, 
Arianna Dinardi, 
Delia Fraser, and 
Brendan Maye 

We wish them the 
very best in their 
future endeavors and 
thank them for their 
dedication to New 
Horizons residents! 

We look forward to celebrating the 
start of summer at our Resident 
Cookout on Wednesday, June 

26, with live entertainment by Rick Ruggiero's 
Dynamic Duo. A traditional barbecue lunch 
will be served in the garden. Let’s hope for a 
warm day with lots of sunshine!  

AIR CONDITIONING: Warm weather is here! 
We have turned off the building heating systems. 
If the air conditioning in your apartment is not 
functioning, please notify the Front Desk staff.  

 

Residents celebrated the Kentucky Derby with fun 
hats, horse betting, and traditional Mint Juleps. 


